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  REJECTION NOTICE 
 
 

ON THE 23RD DAY OF JULY 2021, 
21-DES-ITB-624: STREETLIGHT CONTROL MANAGEMENT  

AFTER DUE AND PROPER ADVERTISEMENT AND EVALUATION 
 

ALL BIDS ARE HEREBY REJECTED  
 

NO REVIEW OF DOCUMENTS IS ALLOWED 
2100 Clarendon Blvd., Arlington, VA 22201 

703-228-3415 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


